
Dear Parents & Carers,  

We hope all our students, families and staff have 
had a wonderful start to 2021.  

Welcome back to the school year! 

Some information and reminders about the return to school: 

• Students in Years 1 to 6 return on Friday 29th January.  
- Department of Education COVID-19 guidelines allow for parents 

and carers of students in Kindergarten and Years 1 & 2 to bring 
their children into the school for the first few days only. However, 
parents and carers are not permitted to stay and mingle. If you are 
bringing your child in, we ask that you do so quickly and leave the 
school grounds in a timely manner. 

- The school gates will be open from 8.40am. When the bell goes at 
9.10am, students will go immediately to the classroom they were 
in in 2020. They will then be taken to a temporary classroom with 
a teacher that may not be their 2021 teacher. 

- Students will not be placed in their 2021 classes until Week 3, once 
enrolment numbers are stable and classes determined. 

- Students are to write their Year on any lunch orders, not their 
class, eg Year 5. 

- All students will be dismissed from class at 3.10pm. Parents and 
carers are welcome to enter gate 3 from 3.05pm and meet 
Kindergarten at their classroom, Year 1 under the COLA and Year 2 
on the netball court. (Weather permitting)  

- High school siblings are not permitted to enter the school unless 
they are with a parent. 

• Our new Kindergarten students have a staggered arrival to school on 
Monday 1st February. We are very excited to meet our new 
Kindergarten students! 

• If parents wish to purchase new uniforms, please ring the office to 
make an appointment. 

Thank you! 


